
Subject Fw: Resignation of Ali muhammad laghari
From Sohail Laghari <lagharisohail009@gmail.com>
To Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org>
Date 2022-10-25 07:47






Begin forwarded message:



On Thursday, October 13, 2022, 08:42, Sohail Laghari <lagharisohail009@gmail.com> wrote:

Hello Sir,


Hope you are good and sound.


It is inform you that today is 13-10-2022 on this day I received resignation message from Ali
muhammad due to his personal reasons regarding his health issues.he is not continue his job
anymore.the sites he perform duties are (MAHAR & NAEK FS and MIRPURKHAS GASOLINE).


We inshaALLAH get operated these site in few days.




To my Good office,Kindly approve his resignation request for further process 




Thanks




Regards
Sohail Ahmed 
Supervisor HYD


